Kelly MoG ey

Member of Parliament for Edmonton West
Confederation Building

May 22, 2021

Falun Dafa Association of Edmonton
127 Walker Road

Edmonton, AB

T5T 4C2

Dear Falun Dafa Practitioners,

As the Member of Parliament for Edmonton West, | wish to extend my congratulations
as you celebrate the 29" anniversary of the introduction of Falun Dafa to the public.

Falun Dafa teaches followers to nurture one’s heart and be kind, which can only benefit
the people and the country. This demonstrates a commitment to peace for millions of

people around the world.

Once again, congratulations on your outstanding hard work, determination, and
commitment to health and wellness to all practitioners of Falun Dafa.

Sincerely,

A

Kelly McCauley *
Member of Parliament
Edmonton West
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